



TOPIC	Agreeing and disagreeing	LEVEL	English 3	UNIT	1	SKILL	Reading
Teachers	Dayana Bueno	Katherine Mendoza	Isabella Sánchez	Sofia Velandia			



Before you read! What activities do you doing in your vacations?

Crazy Vacations

My sister Hellen asked me what will I do on my next vacation and I replied that I didn't know yet. She told me to spend vacations together, but without plans, like we were looking for adventures.

"Going on vacation" Oh my God, yessss. I replied.

Excellent! I am excited, she said.

I am excited too! I replied.



Then we decided to choose Colombia to adventure. We arrived first to Santa Martha where we did jet ski, something I loved to do. There we spent 5 days. After those five days we went to Cartagena where we did fly board, my sister and I were good at that because we have balance. In Cartagena we stayed 2 days and then we traveled to the country's capital Bogota, we visited some museums and malls, it was nice and exciting, we saw interesting things there.

In Bogota we also spent 2 days as Cartagena because we wanted to take advantage of the time to visit many places. After that we went to Medellin, we liked it a lot because of the colorful landscapes that we saw when we went hiking, those landscapes are too beautiful.



We wanted to do other extreme things so we decided to go to San Gil to do bungee jumping, we loved to do it because we felt adrenaline and we wanted to do it since we were children that's why we were anxious to get there and do this activity. But after that we wanted to relax and enjoy our last holidays days in nature doing activities like

horseback riding and camping, that's why we went to the Mesa de los Santos, where we stayed five days.



1. Read the text above and answer the following questions:

1. What country did Hellen and her sister choose for their holidays?
 - A. España.
 - B. Argentina
 - C. Colombia.
 - D. Chile.
2. What activities did they do in Santa Marta and Cartagena?
 - A. Camping.
 - B. Jet ski and fly board.
 - C. Cave diving.
 - D. Hiking.
3. How long did they last in the city of Bogota?
 - A. Two days.
 - B. Four month.
 - C. One year.
 - D. Ten days.
4. What activity did these sisters want to do from an early age?
 - A. Sailing.
 - B. To visit museums
 - C. Skydiving.
 - D. Bungee jumping.
5. How did Hellen describe her vacation?
 - A. Bored.
 - B. Nice and exciting.

2. After reading the text, answer whether it is true or false.

	True	False
• They enjoyed their vacation in Santa Marta for a week.	☐	☐
• On the last vacation they went to enjoy a wonderful camping.	☐	☐
• Helen and her sister went on vacation to various cities in Colombia.	☐	☐
• Adrenaline lovers from their early years.	☐	☐
• They liked extreme things very little	☐	☐